
 
Monday, January 05, 2015 
 
 
Joy L. Schmidt 
16464 S. Scranton Road 
Scranton, KS  66537 
 
 
Dr. Steve Pegram , Superintendent and 
Board Members of U.S.D. 434 
Santa Fe Trail High School 
1663 East US HWY 56 
Carbondale, KS  66414 
 
 
Dear Dr. Pegram and Board Members: 
 
Please consider this letter as formal notice of my intent to retire from my position as 
a certified employee of Santa Fe Trail High School, U.S.D. 434 effective at the end of  
this contracted 2014-2015  school year. 
 
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the district for providing me with a 
long and productive career.  I have found a home at S.F.T. and I will always be 
grateful for the challenges and opportunities it has afforded me.  The emotions I am 
feeling as I end my time here are numerous and deep- more than I can possibly 
express in this letter.   I hope that I have made S.F.T. a better place for the entire 
community and am proud and privileged to have served here as a professional 
educator.  I wish U.S.D. 434 and Santa Fe Trail High School the absolute best in the 
future. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joy L. Schmidt, 
   Secondary Counselor, 
   Head Volleyball Coach, 
   Renaissance Sponsor, 
   Junior Class Sponsor 
 
 
 


